
News story: Kitesurfer rescued from
Bideford Bay

Great birds eye footage of the rescue of a kitesurfer from Bideford Bay.

On Monday night (24 April) we received a 999 call from a member of the public
reporting a kite surfer in difficulty in Bideford Bay.

The UK Coastguard search and rescue helicopter took this great birds eye
footage of the rescue after Croyde and Bideford Coastguard Rescue Teams and
the RNLI Appledore Lifeboat Station were sent to the scene.

Luckily the casualty was spotted by a Coastguard and was recovered safe and
well by the all-weather lifeboat. Ian Guy, Maritime Operations Controller
said: ‘This was extremely good outcome and an excellent example of some great
teamwork between our crews. The casualty was located in our search area
quickly and thankfully, although cold he was ok. We recommend when kite
surfing that you always ensure that you wear the right gear – including a
buoyancy aid and a helmet, check the weather forecasts, tell someone your
passage plan and practice rescue signals with your instructor in case the
worst should happen.’

Footage of the Bideford Bay rescue
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